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Cypress Landing Yacht Club Community Fund Announces 
Grant Recipients for 2022  

Chocowinity, NC—   — The Cypress Landing Yacht Club Community Fund  

 

(CLYCCF) is pleased to announce the recipients of its inaugural grants for the year 

2022.  They include Chocowinity Emergency Medical Services, Chocowinity 

Volunteer Fire Department, Sound Rivers, Ruth’s House, and The Pamlico Sail 

and Power Squadron.  The North Carolina Community Foundation, with which the 

CLYC Community Fund is affiliated, has informed all grant recipients that the 

funds may be used for general operating support. 

 

Established in December, 2021, the Cypress Landing YC Community Fund is 

dedicated to providing a sustainable, permanent source of support to local non-

profit organizations that serve our community.  “We are thankful for all our 

Cypress Landing donors and honored to help support the mission of each of our 

grant recipients” said Tom McCluskey, past Commodore (2021) and Chairman of 

the CLYCCF Advisory Board.  “As we grow this endowment, we hope to continue 

to build upon Cypress Landing’s long tradition of giving back to the community.” 

 

To make a bequest or give online, go to www.nccommunityfoundation.org, click 

on “Give” then “List of Funds” and pull up the Cypress Landing Yacht Club 

Community Fund.  Or, click on 

https://nccf.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/create/fund?funit_id=20720 for direct access. 
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